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Sub: Allotment of House sites to all power Engineers — Reg.
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APSEB Engineers’ Association would like to bring few points for your
kind consideration and favourable orders please. This Association
represents all the Engineers from the cadre of Assistant Engineer to Chief
Engineer working in the power Sector of Andhra Pradesh.

Hon’ble Chief Minister is kind enough to announce allocation
of House Sites to all the Judges, IAS, IPS, Journalists and Government
employees. The services of the Power Engineers are very vital in
providing uninterrupted power supply and free power to Agriculture
which is the bold and progressive decision of the Government of A.P. The
Power Engineers are working hard round-the-clock in improving the
performance of the sector and service to the customers. Hence this
Association requests the Hon’ble Chief Minister to allot the required
land towards house sites for all the power engineers.

In view of the importance of the sector and nature of duties and
dedicated service being rendered by the Power Engineers, necessary
instructions may please be issued for favourable consideration of allotting
land for house sites. This step will go a long way in ushering new
energies in to the Power Sector.

Yours faithfully,

(A. SUDH RAO)
Secretary General
APSEB ENGINEERS’ ASSOCIATION

Copy submitted to:
Honourable Minister for Revenue, Govt. of Andhra Pradesh



